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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1350, as introduced, requires the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) to make 

applications for temporary medical marijuana licenses available on its website in an easy-to-find 

location.  

 

Temporary licenses will be for: 

 

• Medical marijuana commercial growers  

• Medical marijuana processors 

• Medical marijuana dispensaries 

• Medical marijuana transporters 

• Medical marijuana businesses 

 

The application fee for licenses will be a nonrefundable fee of $1,000. Licenses will be valid for 

only 180 days from the effective date, and may be extended by OMMA for additional 90 day 

periods not to exceed 18 months for a nonrefundable fee of $1,000 per extension.  

 

The measure expands the definition of "financial interest", outlines the documents necessary to 

apply for a temporary license, and establishes the guidelines warranting an extension. The 

measure also allows for the temporary licensing fee to be subtracted from the initial fee for an 

annual license. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 1350 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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